
                                                                                                   
 

Hill View Primary Academy 
 

Toy Appeal   18th October 2023   

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Christmas is fast approaching and it is a time that many families face added pressure 
due to the current economical climate, the desire to give their child/children gifts 
and a memorable time. Bearing this in mind, Winton Salvation Army have contacted 
the school to see if we would be willing to help them with their Toy Appeal. They are 
working with Social Services and other official agencies to try and provide new toys 
for families in the local area.   
 
As a school we would like to support this appeal and if you are willing please can you 
donate a new toy from ages 0+, it doesn’t need to be wrapped. If you are unable to 
donate a toy for this worthy cause, they have also requested  vouchers that would 
be ideal for teenagers. 
 
If you are willing to participate, please bring your donation to the main office where 
there will be a box for you to put your gift in. Donations of new toys or vouchers 
need to be in the school by Friday 24th November so that there is time for the gifts to 
be passed onto the agencies , sorted and given to families in time for Christmas. 
 
Thank you in advance of your support with this  appeal and your kindess as we 
appreciate this is can be a difficult time for many people. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
Miss V Buckland 
Headeacher 
 
 
   
 
 
 
  

 
 


